
IT SERVICES CONTRACT MODIFICATION 
APPROVAL REQUEST March 11, 2020



UPDATED IT SERVICES CONTRACT
BACKGROUND

•ON JULY 2, 2019 RFP2019-03 WAS PUBLISHED FOR 

PROFESSIONAL IT SERVICES

•SEPTEMBER 2019 CONSTANT COMPUTING RANKED 

#1

•NOVEMBER 2019 BOARD REQUESTED AGENCY TO 

EXPLORE THE OPTION OF THE CITY PROVIDING 

THIS SERVICE



CITY’S IT DEPARTMENT UPDATE

• Meeting Completed December 2019

• Meeting Completed February 2020

• Agency provided a list of hardware and 
systems operation.

• Agency requested an itemized report which will 
include equipment costs, operational and 
service cost, a forecasted schedule of 
migrating to the City’s IT systems.



BUDGETARY IMPACT

• Request to modify existing contract with 

Constant Computing

• Extend the term of the contract to sixty days

• Increase the budget by $14,160.00



QUESTIONS


